
March 2 1 , 1984 

P r o f e s s o r Migue] G o n z a l e z - G e r t h 
A c t i n g Chairman 
Depar tment o f Span ish and Por tuguese 
The U n i v e r s i t y o f Texas a t A u s t i n 
B a t t s H a l l 
A u s t i n , Texas 78712-1155 

Dear M i g u e l : 

Once again my, and Priscilla's, thanks for your 
ínvitation to participate in the Ortega Symposium. We 
throughly enjoyed our stay in Austin, and the 
opportunity to visit the many wonderful institutions 
on the campus. 

As a continuation of my talk with Dr. Decherd 
Turner, director of the Ransom Institute, I wíll 
appreciate th'at you get in touch with him in order to 
confirm my interest in an eventual evaluation of my 
1ibrary (books, personal film and photography 
archives, and manuscript correspondence with a number 
of distinguished 5panish scholars). . As I pointed 
out to Dr. Turner, the evaluation could serve as a 
basis for a future bequeath agreement. 

Thank you again. 

Most cordially, 

IttW 


